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Abandoned 19-Year-Old Cat Needs Home for the Holidays 

Cats of this age rarely seen in shelters 

 

The Animal Rescue League of Boston (ARL) is looking to find a home for a 19-year-old cat who 

was recently abandoned by her owner, who has apparently moved out of state. Given her age, 

ARL is determined to find someone willing to open their home and heart for this special animal 

just in time for Christmas. 

“Tangee” was initially brought to Boston Animal Control by a woman who had dropped a man 

off at Logan Airport. When exiting the vehicle, he handed the woman the cat and a note which 

indicated that he was moving to Florida and could not take the cat. 

A forwarding phone number left by the man was to a pharmacy, and while the cat is 

microchipped, it was not registered so there is no possible way to follow-up with the owner. 

Media Availability: 

When: Wednesday, December 18 from 11 a.m – 2 p.m. 

Where: ARL Boston Animal Care and Adoption Center (10 Chandler St., 

Boston, MA) 

 
While there’s no exact way to equate an animal’s age to human years, best estimates are that a 

19-year-old cat is roughly 96-years-old in human years. 

Tangee does have signs of early renal disease primarily due to her age, but overall she is in good 

health and is very friendly. She deserves to be out of the shelter and in a loving home for the 

holidays, and with your help, we will make it happen.  

ABOUT THE ANIMAL RESCUE LEAGUE OF BOSTON: 

mailto:mdefina@arlboston.org


The Animal Rescue League of Boston (ARL) is an unwavering champion for animals in need, committed to 
keeping them safe and healthy in habitats and homes. Founded in 1899, ARL provides high quality veterinary 
care, adoption, and rescue services; while also confronting the root causes of animal cruelty and neglect through 
innovative community programs, police investigations, and public advocacy. In 2018, ARL served 17,000 animals 
throughout Massachusetts. ARL is a non-profit 501(c)3 organization. We receive no government grants or public 
funding and rely solely on the generosity of individuals to support programs and services that help animals in need.  

For more information please visit us online at www.arlboston.org; and be sure to follow us on Facebook, Twitter, 
and Instagram.  
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